
 
 

 
 
 

 
May 6, 2021 

 

CONFERENCE CALL 
 

Dear Conference Attendee: 
 
I am pleased to announce that NABTUs’ 2021 Legislative Conference will take place and be held 
virtually on Saturday, June 5, 2021 from 10:00am – 1:00pm. With COVID-19 erasing our 2020 
program, we wanted to ensure that we had a forum in which our building trades leaders and members 
could still gather this year. While this program will be different from past years, it was vital that we 
adapt our conference to ensure everyone’s health and safety while guaranteeing participants an 
opportunity to hear from our nation’s leaders about the changes that have taken place over the past 
year along with our legislative focus and priorities for the coming months.  
 
REGISTRATION:  There is no registration fee for this event, and the link to register can be found 
on our website at https://nabtu.org/registration/. However, we are asking that you consider making a 
voluntary political education contribution instead. Once registering online, you will receive a virtual 
link to the conference.  Please keep in mind, that link will be sent to the email you provide a few days 
prior to the event.  
 
VOLUNTARY POLITICAL EDUCATION CONTRIBUTION:  We ask each delegate to make 
a voluntary contribution to the Political Education Fund of NABTU. We are required by the Federal 
Election Commission and the Internal Revenue Service to make the following statement:  The 
contribution is only a suggestion. You may contribute any amount, or no amount, without suffering 
any reprisal or adverse consequences. Contributions to the Political Education Fund are not tax 
deductible. 
 
Political contributions must be made from personal funds.  Contributions from union treasuries 
cannot be accepted.  Also, we are unable to accept contributions from Federal PAC Funds due 
to the Federal Election Commission limits.  
 
If you are inclined to make a voluntary contribution please use the following registration portal link: 
https://nabtu.org/registration/ house on our website.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support and participation in our legislative program.  I look forward 
to seeing you on Saturday, June 5 and “in person” for our 2022 event next spring. 
 
With kind personal regards, I am 
      Sincerely and fraternally, 

      
      Sean McGarvey 
      President 
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